
 

 
 

 

I am not sure how we have ended up in March already but the weather has certainly lifted 
spirits this week! 

 

There is always so much to teach the children and help them to make wise and safe choices. 
As I said in the newsletter a couple of weeks back we are hoping to have an internet safety 
parent meeting in the Summer term and I will share the date for this as soon as I have it. 
(Please see over the page for some reminders).  

 

This has led me to wonder if there are any other information sessions you might find useful 
covering the content of the curriculum. It would be an opportunity to share with you the 
methods that we teach in school as I know that the strategies we use today may be vastly  
different to the ways we learnt ourselves; this can make it difficult to support your children 
with homework etc, especially as they move through the school.  If you have any suggestions 
as to areas you would like us to consider then please do email me or catch me on the gate. 
 

Have a lovely weekend! 
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Congratulations 

 

Attendance Award 

The best attendance award is presented to: 

Mulberries     92.9 % 
(Pre-School) 
 

Pine (YR)    86.6 % 

Fir (YR)      92.2 % Birch (Y1)    96.4 % 

Yew (Y1)  95.6 % Aspen (Y2)  94.3 % 

Poplar (Y3)   98.3 % Rowan (Y4)  98.1 % 

Juniper (Y4)    96.3 % Cherry (Y5)  99.5 % 

 

 

mailto:mapletree@cbc.beds.sch.uk
http://www.mapletreelowerschool.com


Diary Dates 
Spring 2 

Thursday 7th March—World Book Day 
Friday 15th March—Comic Relief 
Friday 29th March - Family Bingo 
Friday 5th April – FoMT Easter Egg Hunt 

Easter Holidays 
Monday 8th April – Tuesday 23rd April 2019 

Summer 

Wednesday 24th April Children return to school 
Saturday 6th July - Summer Fete 

Spiritual, Moral, Social, Cultural 
 

 
Yew class have been learning that honesty is part of being 
responsible. They understand that there is always a  
consequence and if they own up and tell the truth this is 
often less severe. They have drawn pictures to show what 
honesty means to them.  
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Harry G 

  
  

Freddie 

 

Isla 
  

  
Stanley G 

  
  

Ebbon 

  
  

Mitzi 

HEADTEACHER AWARDS—for being a great friend 

  
  

Archie 

  
  

Stanley L 

  
  

Katie 

General Internet Safety Reminders 
 

 Ensure you have set up your parental controls. 
 Talk to the children about their online  

involvement - explore sites and apps together 
 Talk to your child about staying safe online - remind 

children to report anything that makes them feel 
uncomfortable to a trusted adult. 

 

You can find more information on how to help your 
child stay safe online from saferinternet.org and the 
NSPCC.  

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/

